
Sharon Thompson  
Kent County Council 
Sent via email  

Our ref: KT/2009/108760/CS-
14/SB1-L01 
Your ref: 

Date: 03 September 2024 

Dear Sharon Thompson 

Draft Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan 2024-2039: Inspector’s Matters, 
Issues and Questions 

Thank you for your follow up letter of 29th August regarding the Environment 
Agency’s Hearing Statement.  

We have reviewed the letter and can confirm we are satisfied that Kent County 
Council have addressed the points that we previously raised and have no further 
comments to add. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any further information. 

Yours sincerely  

Ms Laura Edwards 
Planning Advisor 
Direct email KSLPLANNING@environment-agency.gov.uk 
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